
 
 

Z Energy confirms crude oil procurement contract  

 

3 April 2019 

 

Z Energy (NZX:ZEL) has completed a review of its crude oil procurement contract 

and, after a thorough international process, has re-signed its supply contract to 

procure and supply the company’s crude oil requirements with its existing supplier, 

Shell Eastern Trading (Pte) Limited, which trades as Shell International Eastern Trading 

Company (SIETCO). 

The previous contract ended on 31 March 2019 and the new contract started on     

1 April 2019 and will run for a maximum term of five years, to 31 March 2024. 
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